Paula Vandehey

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Paula,

Good Morning, my name is Crystal Schalliol and | am one of the owners of Crazy Sweet, located at
514 W College. | am reaching out to you to request permission to place tables, chairs, and
table umbrellas outside on the stamped portion of the sidewalk by our location. | have attached a

Crazy Sweet Purchasing <purchasing@crazy-sweet.com>
Wednesday, April 21, 2021 3:20 PM

Paula Vandehey

Tables, Chairs, and Umbrellas Request

Crazy Sweet.jpg; Crazy Sweet 2.,jpg

drawing and a photo rendition of what we are requesting.

| look forward to hearing back on this matter soon and If there is anything else you need from me
please reach out.

Thank You
Crystal Schalliol

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when

opening attachments or clicking links.
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